
 
 
 

 

Our Successful HOLIDAY 
GATHERING 12-16-23 

 
We were a group of 30 folks to share 

fellowship and good snacks.  8 lucky 

folks received either one of four $50 

Amazon gift cards or one of four $5 

scratch-off cards. 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE:  3-19-24 Woodhaven 

Annual meeting.  Come and learn all 

updates for our community.   

3rd Tuesday in March 

 

Big thank you to Chad, Randall, Brad 

& Jorge and all who stayed on top of 

the January freeze damages in our 

complex. 

 

 

 

REMINDERS 

1.  Check your water heater.  

Manufacturer guidelines give an 8 to 12 

year lifetime for water heaters.  Any 

damage to any unit is the responsibility 

of the owner of the broken water 

heater.  DO YOU HAVE HOMEOWNERS 

INSURANCE? 

 

2.  We have experienced several car 

break-ins.  Please keep all items out of 

sight in your trunk and keep your car 

locked. 

 

3. DART has closed a 1/5 mile section on 

Hillcrest between McCallum & Wester 

Way for one year.  We will have a new 

Silver-Line route from Shiloh Rd to DFW 

airport.  Won’t that be grand! 

 

NEXT ATTACHMENT:  Report on Freeze 

Damages to units. 
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We gather as a community to share 

news and events around our complex. 


